
 

 

RESOLUTIONS TO BE RATIFIED 

From the Special Committee of the Whole Meeting of May 26, 2025: 
 
 
1. Period Staff Reports and Council Priorities Plan Update 

 
1.1. That Council direct staff to immediately initiate discussions with BC Hydro to formulate an 

agreement regarding graffiti; work with Ian Diack of the Victoria Police Department who has 
initiated a call for volunteers to reinstate Esquimalt Together Against Graffiti (ETAG); and report 
back quickly to Council regarding funding materials and staff coordination of ETAG with the 
goal of having volunteers removing graffiti as early as June 2025. 
 

1.2. That Council move the Deer Fencing Project from the “Future Projects” list to the “Active 
Projects” and ask staff to investigate how to amend the zoning bylaw with less effort and 
resources than described in the project assessment in December. Council would like the bylaw 
to provide for exceptions to current residential fence height limits where the intent is to deter 
deer, while ensuring designs remain visually permeable and safe for wildlife. 

 
1.3. That Council endorse the Council Priorities Plan as amended and approve its publication to the 

Township of Esquimalt’s website.  
 

1.4. That Council receive the 2025 first period reports for information. 
 


